
FIRST MEETINGS AND PUBLIC EXAMINATIONS—continued.

Debtor's Name.

Stevenson, John
Forsyth Liddell
(trading as laddell
and Co.)

Kay, Arthur

Sanderson, William ...

i

Scott, George James
Durygarth

Carpenter, Frederick
George

Harris, Charles

Brown, George

Baker, James

Address.

Eagle Stores, Unicorn-
road, Landport, and
resding at 16, North End-
avenue, Portsmouth

97, Witbnell-road, and
lately carrying on busi-
ness at 12, Birley-street,
both in Blackpool, Lan-
cashire

Market-place, Crowle, in
the county of Lincoln,
and lately carrying on
business at Market-place,
Crowle aforesaid

Lately residingat 15,0xf ord-
row, Park-lane, in the
city and county of Leeds,
now residing in lodgings
at 19, Meersbrook-road,
Meersbrook, in the parish
of Norton, in the county
of Derby

23, Westcott-place, New
Swindon, Wiltshire,
lately carrying on busi-
ness at Princes - street,
New Swindon aforesaid

Tregoney, Cornwall, lately
residing at Phernysick,

1 Charlestown, near St.
Austell, Cornwall

5, Long Acre-street, Wal-
sall, Staffordshire

Bedditch - road, Studley,
Warwickshire

Description.

Provision Mer -
chant

Solicitor

Tailor, Stationer,
and Job Master

Late Commercial
Traveller, now
Secretary to a
Limited Com- .
pany

Beerhouse Keeper
and Baker, lately
Baker

Mason

Pig Dealer and
Cattle Drover

Grocer and Pro-
vision Dealer

Court.

Portsmouth

Preston

Sheffield

Sheffield

Swindon

Truro

Walsall

Warwick

No.

43
of 1898

1
of 1899

82
of 1898

3
of 1899

21
of 1898

2
of 1899

1
of 1899

2
of 1899

Date of First
Meeting.

Jan. 27, 1899

Jan. 31, 1899

Jan. 27, 1899

Jan. 27, 1899
1

Jan. 30, 1899

Jan. 28, 1899

Feb. 1, 1899

Feb. 8, 1899

Hour.

12.30P.M.

2.30 P.M.

3P.M.

2.30 P.M.

11 A.M.

12 noon

11.30 A.M.

1.30 P,M.

;Place.

Chamber of Com-
merce, 145, Cheap-
side, London, E.C.

Official Receiver's
Office, 14., Chapel-
street, Preston

Official Eeceiver's
Offices, Figtree -
lane, Sheffield

Official Receiver's
Offices, Figtree-
lane, Sheffield

Official Receiver's
Offices, 46, Crick-
lade-street, Swin-
don

Official Receiver's
Office, Boscawen-
street, Truro

Official Receiver's
Office, Walsall

County Court
Offices, Jury-street,
Warwick

Date of Public
Examination.

Jan. 30, 1899

Feb. 10, 1899

Feb. 9, 1899

Feb. 9, 1899

Feb. 15, 1899

Feb. 11, 1899

Feb. 1, 1899

Feb. 8, 1899

Hour.

12 noon

11 A.M.

3P.M.

3 P.M.

12 noon

11.45 A.M.

12 noon

2P.M.

Place.

Court - house,
St. Thomas-
street, Ports-
mouth

County Court
Offices, Winck-
ley - street,
Preston

County Court-
hall, Bank -
street, Sheffield

County Court-
hall, Bank-
street.Sheffield

County Court
Public Offices,
Regent-circus,
Swindon

Townhall, Truro

Court-house,
Walsall

Shirehall, War-
wick

Date of Order,
if any,

for Summary
Administration .

Jan. 18, 1899

Jan. 18, 1899

Jan. 18, 1899

Jan. 14, 1899

Jan. 9, 1899
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